

JOHN CARMICHAEL

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT / DÉPUTÉ DON VALLEY WEST / DON VALLEY OUEST



March 22, 2014

Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance Thaalam 2014

Dear Friends and Family of the Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance,

It is a privilege for me, on behalf of the Conservative Government of Canada, to congratulate you on hosting Thaalam 2014: The Ultimate Gaana Competition.

I am very proud of the diversity and multiculturalism of our city and delighted that so many customs and traditions are part of our culture. The performances that proceed today will marvel audiences and provide a great opportunity to highlight the remarkable achievements of Youth in the Tamil-Canadian community.

It is a pleasure for me to extend my warmest greetings and very best wishes to those attending todays function organized by the Arts and Cultural Council of CTYA.

Sincerely,

John Carmichael Member of Parliament Don Valley West



JOHN CARMICHAEL

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT / DÉPUTÉ DON VALLEY WEST / DON VALLEY OUEST



March 22, 2014

Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance Thaalam 2014

Dear Friends and Family of the Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance,

It is a privilege for me, on behalf of the Conservative Government of Canada, to congratulate you on hosting Thaalam 2014: The Ultimate Gaana Competition.

I am very proud of the diversity and multiculturalism of our city and delighted that so many customs and traditions are part of our culture. The performances that proceed today will marvel audiences and provide a great opportunity to highlight the remarkable achievements of Youth in the Tamil-Canadian community.

It is a pleasure for me to extend my warmest greetings and very best wishes to those attending todays function organized by the Arts and Cultural Council of CTYA.

Sincerely,

John Carmichael Member of Parliament Don Valley West

Toronto: 18 Wynford Drive, Suite 704, Toronto, Ontario M3C 3S2 Tel.: (416) 467-7275 website: www.johncarmichael.ca **Ottawa**: Room 230, Confederation Building, Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6 Tel.: (613) 992-2855 email: john.carmichael@parl.gc.ca